KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS
NOVEMBER 21, 2022

The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, November 21, 2022 in the
Board Room of the Courthouse. Present were: Michael C. Hadley, Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood
and Christy Bates, County Auditor.

Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda. All ayes and motion carried. Also
present was Dan House and Casey Jarmes, News-Review.

Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve the minutes of November 14 and 15, 2022 as
submitted. All ayes and motion carried.

Dan House was present to express safety concerns regarding speed limits and inquire of jurisdiction
and boundaries thereof. He was referred to Engineer McGuire to discuss said matter.

Meeting regarding the Keokuk County Highway Department was not held due to absence of Engineer
McGuire.

Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded approval of November 21, 2022 claims listing as submitted. All
ayes and motion carried.

Various Board and Committee reports was held. Wood participated in 1015 Transit and RPA
meetings. Hadley attended AHEAD and Endowment meetings. Snakenberg had no scheduled
meetings last week.

Discussion of old/new business and public comment was held. Board consensus was to participate in
the Delta Vision plan with the county as a contributory and voluntary employee participation. This
matter will be placed on next week’s agenda for formal action. Assessor/GIS Sanders entered to
discuss placing rock inside the north open front shed where county owned vehicles are parked and
also commented on bird droppings. Board consensus directed Bates to contact a rock hauler and also
check into bird repellent spikes.

Keokuk County Board of Supervisors approval of Auditor of State recount order by authorizing Keokuk
County Auditor and Commissioner of Elections to conduct said recount if proper request is filed with
the Keokuk County Auditor is not necessary since Todd Halbur, Republican candidate, conceded said
race to Rob Sand, incumbent.

Keokuk County Librarians Toni Greiner (Keota), Cindy McCan (Richland) and Amanda Kelly
(Sigourney) each gave an update and annual review of their specific library.

On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 9:55 a.m.

The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated
meeting. The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov.
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